Important Information Regarding Directory Assistance Service 

This information is provided as advance notification of changes scheduled for Directory Assistance service, beginning on or after August 1, 2007. The charge for each Directory Assistance call for a number within your local or expanded local calling area will increase from $.97 to $1.27.  A maximum of two numbers may be requested per call. 
In addition to this rate increase, the current allowance of four (4) free Directory Assistance calls per month will be reduced to three (3) calls per month.

If you have a contract that fixes your price for this service, your price will not change, except as provided in your contract. If you have a contract with AT&T that provides you with a discount or a reward based upon the price for this service, this price will change, but your discount or reward percentage will not change and will continue to be applied based upon the new rate of this service.
If you have questions regarding these changes, please call your AT&T North Carolina representative. Thank you for using services from AT&T North Carolina.
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